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Important Dates and Messages: 

 
  

 A reminder that this Friday (today) will be 
the last time we will send home 
Communication Books. Therefore there is no 
need to send them into Nursery again. We 
encourage you to keep your child’s 
Communication Book as a record of their 
time at Nursery.  
 

 If your child has a place in our Reception 
please return their green admissions forms to 
school ASAP. If the school does not receive 
them your child will not be allowed to start 
in September as we will be missing vital 
information such as contact details and 
allergies etc. Thank you!  
 

 Next week we are in need of large boxes and 
sticks. We would like shoe box sized boxes or 
bigger and sticks (without jagged bits if 
possible). Thank you in advance.  
 

 A big thank you to George’s daddy for 
coming in on Armed Forces Day to tell us all 
about being in the Army. 
 

 

 

 This week we have 
been… 

 We have done PE twice this week on 
the field. The children enjoyed skipping 
with ropes, bouncing on space hoppers, 
throwing and catching and playing with 
bats and balls. 
 

 Designing and then making silly faces 
out of playdough. 
 

 Making collages and thinking about the 
textures of the resources we have used. 
 

 Searching for letters and recording 
what we found in our outside area. 

 
 All Day children have continued to 

focus on ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ 
and Morning and Afternoon children 
have continued to focus on ‘Goldilocks 
and the three bears’. We have had a go 
at changing the story to make it a bit 
different!  
 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery this week. 

 


